
Support Our After-School Reading Clubs! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to seek your support for our After-

School Reading Clubs that have been vital in promoting literacy and a love for reading among 

our students. 

Our reading clubs offer children a safe and engaging environment to explore books, enhance 

their reading skills, and develop a lifelong love for literature. In the past year, we have seen 

tremendous growth in our participants, but we need additional resources to continue this 

invaluable program. 

Your generous contribution will help us provide essential materials such as books, educational 

resources, and activities that will foster a more enriching experience for our children. Together, 

we can make a significant difference in their lives and encourage a culture of reading. 

We invite you to join us in this mission. Any amount of support you can offer will be greatly 

appreciated and make a lasting impact. Thank you for considering our appeal. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


